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I strongly support SB769 and urge you to do the same.  I have witnessed first hand 

the decline in Elk, Deer and Big Horn Sheep in Harney County.  While Lion 

populations continue to rise.  This bill will allow County residents and District ODFW 

Biologist's to balance predator control .  Oregon is too large and diverse to not 

address this at a local level. 

 

Thak you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely,  

Greg Allum, Lifetime Oregonian and pioneer combination licensee  


